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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

Wednesday 14th September 2022 

Clubs for Autumn 2022 – Year 3 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am pleased to be able to confirm the After School Clubs for the Autumn term. The clubs will 

begin on week beginning 26/09/2022 and run for 9 weeks until week ending 02/12/2022. 

We make a small charge for each club in order to cover staffing costs and resources. In order 

to secure a place for your child, the fee must be paid in advance using Parent Pay. 

There are limited spaces available and places will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis.  

All clubs will run from 3:15 – 4:15 (with the exception of Gymnastics which is BEFORE school) 

and parents will be asked to wait on the pavement outside the main school entrance on 

Lewisham High Street to collect children at 4:15 promptly. 

Name of club Led by Day Cost 

Choir Mrs Maseko Monday £10 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Street Dance Harlequins 

Theatre School 

Tuesday £30 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Gymnastics Beaming Stars Wednesday 

MORNINGS 

8AM – 9AM 

£30 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Karate Roy Tomlin Thursday £36 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

French Mrs Chetri Thursday £20 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Cooking Mrs Gaitan Thursday £20 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Musical Theatre Harlequins 

Theatre School 

Friday £30 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

Multisports Mr Tientcheu Friday £20 paid in advance using Parent Pay 

 

In addition, we will be offering a small number of selected children an opportunity for an 

Extended Learning after school club, led by a Teaching Assistant. You will be contacted if your 

child has been chosen for a place in the Extended Learning after school club.  

Yours sincerely,                           Mrs C Graham, Headteacher 
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